
 

HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

Weekly newsletter 8 W/E 19th November 2021 
PLEASE NOTE: Car park gates are closed between 8.25am - 9.00am & 2.55pm - 3.30pm for safety 

Happy Birthday to the children 
who have had  

birthdays this week:  
  

FROM ALL OF THE STAFF AND PUPILS AT HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Attendance Awards 
 

Congratulations to the following 
classes for the best attendance 

for week ending  
12th November:  

 

KS1:Y1  99.26%  
KS2:Y4   99.66%  

Like us on Facebook: Hylton Castle Primary School Authorised Page   Teachers2Parents (App) 
 

Follow us on Twitter: @HCP_School WEBSITE: www.hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk Email: info@hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk 

Dates to Remember 
 

Monday 15th Nov 2021 

 School Photos  

 Odd Sock Day - Anti bullying  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Wednesday 17th Nov 2021 
Nasal Flu Vaccination   
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Thursday 18th Nov 2021 
Y6 trip - £11.30  
(paid by 12th Nov)   
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Friday 19th Nov 2021 
Children in Need 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Tuesday 14th Dec 2021 
Christmas Lunch - to be booked 
& paid (£2.40) by Friday 26th 
November 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 17th Dec 2021 
Break up for Christmas 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Tuesday  4th Jan 2022 
INSET—NO CHILDREN 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 5th Jan 2022 
CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 18th Feb 2022 
Break up for half term 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Monday 28th Feb 2022 
CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Friday 8th Apr 2022 
Break up for Easter 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Monday 25th Apr 2022 
CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Friday 27th May 2022 
Break up for half term 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Monday 6th June 2022 
CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Friday 22nd July 2022 
Break up for Summer Holiday  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Heroes of the Week 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Well done to the children who 
won last week: 
 

 Zac Potts 

 Alfie Conlin 

 Jessica King 

 Lucas Bowman 

 Kenneth Hunter 
 

Every week, a ‘Hero of the 
Week’ is chosen from each class 
and they get to add 10 tokens to 
their house collection!  

ICE CATs – Parent sessions 
 

Please read the letter attached to this email.  On Monday and Tuesday of next week, we will be doing 
ICE CATs training in school, teaching your children how to respond during evacuation and lockdown  
procedures. As part of the programme, we are also offering parent and governor workshops. These will 
be: 
 

11.30 – 12.30 Monday – virtual meeting – join this link  https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%
3ameeting_MTA5NGM5MzgtMWYxYi00NzljLWI1MWEtYjYxN2ViMDk3NmQx%40thread.v2/0?context=%
7b%22Tid%22%3a%227d784351-a2cd-498a-8950-c92879418567%22%2c%
22Oid%22%3a%22a731a3c4-65a8-4e17-9bc6-aea0ea9b7d2b%22%7d 
 

9.00 – 10.00am Tuesday – in the school hall (socially distanced) 
 

I look forward to seeing you there! 
 

Children In Need 
 

Thank you, for 
your donations of 
£184.48 for  
Children In Need.  
 

The children have 
had a  great day.  

Job Vacancy 
 

Sadly, Mr Lakeman will be leaving us at the start of December and so we are currently advertising his 
post.  This for one hour per day to lock and secure the building at the end of the day.  Timings can be 
negotiated. If you are interested, please contact the school office for an application form.  

Christmas Lunch—14th December  
 

Christmas lunch will be served on Tuesday 14th December. If your 
child brings their own packed lunch to school & would like to have 
lunch that day, please book by Friday 26th November.  Cost is £2.40 
per child. 

Breakfast Club 
 

Reminder of breakfast club times & prices: 
 

 7.30am £2.50 daily or £10 per week 

 8.00am £2.00 daily 

 8.15am Fitness with Mr. Wilcox (free of charge but does not 
include breakfast). 

If children want to come in at 8.15am & don’t want to take part in 
sports but would like breakfast the charge will be £2.00.  

Alexis Wilson 

Jenson Hutchinson 
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 Year 3 
 

Year three have enjoyed taking part in this year’s Anti-Bullying campaign ‘One Kind Word’.  We made our own kindness confetti by writing 
kind words on everyone’s coloured page.  When we were finished, we cut  all of the words out and enjoyed reading and spreading our 
kindness confetti around the classroom.  We learnt the true power of kind words and how amazing they can make us feel !  

Year 4 
 

This week we have created our own piece of artwork based on Georgia O’Keeffe, 
experimenting with water colours and different brush strokes. There were so 
many amazing creations and each one was so different.  

Year 6  
 

Year 6 had a fantastic trip to the Discovery Museum this week. It was so good to be back out and about. We learned lots about different 
inventors and circuits. We even made our own torches! 


